
 

---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Laura Green < > 
Date: Thu, Sep 23, 2021 at 1:19 PM 
Subject: Recent primer, attached 
To: Ayesha Khan < > 
 

Dear Ms. Khan, 
You've doubtless read a lot about testicular cancer, but in case you'd like a good recent 
review/primer, please see the attached, by Dr. Liang Cheng and colleagues ... 
 
with best regards, 
Laura 
 
Laura C. Green, Ph.D., D.A.B.T. 
President & Senior Toxicologist 

Green Toxicology LLC 

315 Beach Avenue, Hull, Massachusetts 02045 
www.GreenToxicology.com  

 (cell) 

 

 

http://www.greentoxicology.com/



